MINISTRY OF FINANCE
CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
NO. 5 of 2021

CUSTOMS NOTICE OF JULY, 2021
TO ALL STAKEHOLDERS

The Customs and Excise Department (the Department) regrets to inform you of
the postponement to the upgrade launch of Automated System for
Customs Data (ASYCUDA World). Stakeholder compliance remains the
primary challenge to maintaining our launch schedule. The Department continues
to provide the necessary support to facilitate stakeholders in meeting upgrade
requirements. The Department will inform of the new launch date in a
subsequent notice.

Tr}g\nl\you in anti,c;_ipatio\"rg of your cooperation.
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I Petef D. Chiquot (Mr.)~"
) Com;ptroller of Customs (Ag.)
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